
 
 

 

Hallway light replacement Notice 

 
Please be advised that the hallway light portion of the restoration project is 
scheduled to begin  Thursday, June 27th. With work beginning at 7:30 
am.  The work is expected to take two days.  
 
During the work, the power will be turned off to safely allow the 
electricians to replace the lights. The use of extension cords and 
temporary lighting will be utilized to help light the hallways while the 
work is taking place. PLEASE USE CAUTION WHILE THE POWER IS 
OFF AND LIGHT IS LIMITED.  
 
 
 

Project blog link below 
 

https://atlasmn.com/2019/05/willow-grove-condominium-2019-building-restoration-project/ 
 

16526 W 78 th  Street, Suite 272 

Eden Prairie, MN 55346 Main:  612-254-7373 
Email:  Info@Atlasmn.com 

 

https://atlasmn.com/2019/05/willow-grove-condominium-2019-building-restoration-project/
mailto:Info@Atlasmn.com

